
September 6, 2025 **Update** 

Dear Pastors, Deacons, and Members of the First District Association of Baptists 
in Kentucky, 

Greetings in the matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 

The Ministers, Deacons, and Laymen’s League (MDLL) warmly invites you to our: 

Faithful in Service, Strong in Fellowship Banquet 

An evening dedicated to honoring the faithful service of our district deacons. 

 

Event Details 

 Date: Friday, October 3, 2025 
 Time: 6:30 PM 
 Location: Mount Olive Baptist Church 

        801 E 4th Street, Hopkinsville, KY 42240 
 Banquet Speaker: 

Rev. Michael Rice, Moderator, General Association of Baptists in Kentucky 

 

Honoree Submissions 

Deadline: September 10, 2025 

Each church is asked to prayerfully select one deacon to be recognized. Please 
submit: 

 A brief biography (150 words or less) 
 A recent photo 

Each honoree will receive one complimentary ticket and one guest ticket. 

Submit to: 

 Rev. Charles Shepherd — charlesshepherd62@gmail.com 
 Deacon Clavel Moseley — clavelmoseley445@gmail.com 
 Rev. Kenneth Day — kenneth.day.ministry@gmail.com 

 



About Vision 50/50 

This banquet and the silent auction will serve as a fundraiser for our Vision 50/50 
initiative, supporting: 

 The Hopkinsville College of the Bible 
 Men2Be Program 

Together, these ministries strengthen the church today and invest in its future. 

 

Ticket Information 

 Individual: $35 
 Couple: $65 
 Church Table (Seats 8): $250 

 

For Tickets & Information, Contact: 

 Rev. Charles Shepherd — 270-619-5764 
 Deacon Clavel Moseley — 270-498-5619 
 Deacon Tony Scisney — 270-399-5013 
 Deacon Willie Kendrick — 270-305-2300 
 Rev. Kenneth Day — 931-216-6271 

 

Let us unite in honoring those who serve faithfully and embrace the great work God has 
called us to accomplish together. 

In His Service, 
Rev. Kenneth Day 
President, Ministers, Deacons, and Laymen’s League 

 

First District Association of Baptists in Kentucky 
Moderator: Rev. Dr. Timothy Collazo 

 


